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Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 11 Parents’ Evenings and Exam Preparation Evening 
 
You are warmly invited to meet with your child’s subject teachers at the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on 
Wednesday 17 October.  The evening will provide you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s 
current levels of achievement and how they can work effectively to prepare for the mock exams in 
December (Thursday 6 to Friday 14 December inclusive). 
 
Subject staff will be available for individual discussions from 4pm to 7pm.  Please ask your 
son/daughter to arrange appointments with their subject teachers at times suitable to you and to 
record them in their planner.  Each appointment is scheduled for 5 minutes.  Please be mindful of this 
to avoid unnecessary delays or backlogs. 
 
We will be running an Exam Preparation Evening on Thursday 8 November at which teachers will 
give general guidance about revision in the core subjects: English, Maths and Science.  Further details 
will be sent out shortly. 
 
There will be a second Y11 Parent’s Evening on Thursday 7 February 2019, when teachers will be 
able to discuss the mock exam results. 
 
Please note parking may be restricted on site prior to 3.45pm due to bus departures. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 17 October.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Rogan 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
  


